Gwinnett Senior Golden Games
Meeting Minutes
October 17, 2016

Alan called meeting to order at 10:00. The invocation was given by Glory, and the Pledge to Flag
was led by Alan.

Del Mar Games were great fun. The event manager luncheon will be at Del Mar on January 26 at
noon.

2017 gift ideas were discussed. We were asked to bring ideas to next meeting so the Board could
decide in November what the gift will be.

If you want to return medals, please do so by November. Pat wants to be able to order the number
of medals in January or February so all event managers will be given their exact number at opening
ceremony.

T-shirt colors were presented: orange, peach and turquoise. Turquoise was the color the majority of
the people wanted.

The bowling contract is complete. Bowling will be on three consecutive Fridays. The golf location
was discussed. Del Mar gardens has used Northwoods at a discounted price, So we are going to
look into using Northwoods.

The Health Fair is October 28. Gail has volunteers to run our booth. Please attend.

Rule changes were discussed. It will be left up to event managers as to whether age groups will be
combined if there are not enough people in an age group. Skill level is going to be used for Table
Tennis and Pickleball. Kim will give Richard the rule changes and the updated event schedule. We
decided not to add pinochle.

Old Business: none.

New Business:

Bob discussed the new shuffleboard courts at Del Mar and ask if Parks and Rec could look into
getting new ones. He said the schedule for Nationals and shuffleboard has been changed so you
don’t have to be there for 9 days. The model train display will be at George Pierce the whole month
of December.

Brad Askew told us about open enrollment for health insurance. He is willing to work with us
individually.

Torch Bearer suggestions for 2017 were Walter Czerniawski and Rocco Fiermonte.

Venue Managers are asked to wear flowered shirts at the Opening Ceremony to go with the
Caribbean theme.

Next meeting will be November 21. Motion to adjourn was made by Roy and seconded by Lynne.

Respectfully submitted,

Robin Porter for Marie Hickman



